Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 08/16/2022: Richard Meilleur
All back stops have been removed from the ball fields.

We have completed our paving projects and backed up all the shoulders. We
paved .4 miles on Boyd Pond Road, 1 mile of shim & Top on the Pyrites-Russell
Road, 1.3 miles of shim & Top on the West Road, and 1.2 miles of Top on the
Cassidy Road. | would like to thank the Town’s of Hermon, Fowler, Edwards and
Dekalb for the use of their trucks on our paving projects.

We have been screening sand for winter roads and cutting brush on the Hewlett
and Donnerville roads.

We have installed 3 12’ driveway culverts on the Hill Road and have done ditch
cleaning in various locations also the roadside mowing is about 75% complete.

Tyler Bristol has 5 years of service as of 8/1/22 and is due 1 week more vacation
time.

Tim and | met with NYPA and Michaels and submitted a bill for $96,000.00 in
damages from the power line project to North Woods Road and Lazy River Road.

| would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.



